
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has been another 
highly successful week. Team 
Driven was thankful for the extra 
days to work this past weekend and 
certainly put this time to good use. 
We have had several new 
developments on our team.  

The Website team is getting 
closer to launching the brand new 
site. The Build team has started to 
assemble the robot, and as of 
tonight has a driving chasis. 

 The Communications team 
would like to remind everyone to continue bringing in their canned goods. 
These cans will go to the Lees Summit Social Services. As an incentive for 
bringing cans, anyone that brings them will be in the front of the line and get 

first choice of the food. Please bring a 
can every time you eat at the shop!  

The CAD team has been working 
hard on the robot design and 
integrating sub 
systems and 
manufacturing 
process. Chairman’s 
team is working on 
the paper and video 
is in the process of 

being brainstormed. The Animation team has been 
brainstorming together and have come up with some very 
promising ideas!  

The Fundraising team has a lot of new projects lined up. 
Some of these include a 5k, an R7 Alliance potluck, 
aTeam Driven Cookbook, and a Drive-in.  They are very 
excited to watch their plans go into action!  

Team Driven has successfully made it through week 
two! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Week Two: January 14, 2011 – January 20, 2011 

The Odometer 
A Weekly Team Driven Update 

 

For more information, visit us at www.teamdriven.us 
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Follow us… Countdowns 

 
Follow us on twitter @teamdriven1730 
 
and  
 

Follow us on youtube: teamdriven1730 

Days until the robot is bagged:  

25 days 

Days until the Kansas City Regional:  

 41 days 

Days until the Queen City Regional:  

 62 days 

 

 

 

http://www.teamdriven.us/

